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Sunday 15th May 2022 

 

A Cari 

WORSHIP 
Elanora Service   9:00am  
 
YouTube access link to EUC - https://youtu.be/RDizv9vyDls 
Updates Facebook, Website & YouTube 
 

Currumbin Valley Service  
May 22nd 4:00pm.  
 
BIBLE READING - John 13 1-17 

 
Covid Update:  Masks are optional.  All welcome. 
 

  

CHURCH CONNECTIONS 

 
SOLO HEARTS - Solos group, for those women living on their own, will meet for coffee at The Shingle Inn, The 
Pines, 9.30 am on Monday 16 May.   For more information, please contact Jan Drury 5598 8005 or 0407158779 

 
LEISURETIME - On behalf of the Leisuretime Committee I wish to thank our Church Family for the generous gifts 
of muffins/slices etc. for our special Mothers Day morning tea held Wednesday 4th May.   It was a most enjoyable 
morning and there was fun, laughter and of course those scrumptious cakes. We are blessed to have such a 
caring and giving community. Norma Waller 

 
SAVE THE DATE  - Tuesday 31st May 2022 - Chaplaincy Fashion Parade Morning Tea Fundraiser. Please 
see Mary Flynn for more details 
 
COOLAMON CHORALE – (Volunteer coordinator required) - We are very excited to be once again 
partnering with the Coolamon Chorale for a Fundraising Concert to be held at EUC on Saturday 4th 
June.  The repertoire will cover a wide variety of music including the Vivaldi Gloria novella. Proceeds 
from the Concert would be divided between the Chorale and the Church.  The entry fee has been set at 
$15.00 per person.  We need a coordinator to arrange flyers for the event, marketing to the 
congregation to invite their family, friends and neighbours, and arrange collection of entry fees on the 
day.  More importantly we need RSVP numbers so we can cater for afternoon tea which will also be 
arranged for attendees. If anyone is interested in acting as the coordinator, please speak to Rhonda 
Coleman. 

 PASTORAL CARE  – Meeting scheduled for 16th May at 3.30pm. Please contact Rev Catherine and 
Chaplain Kemeri if you would like to be involved 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/RDizv9vyDls


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17 Applecross Way Elanora 

Ph: 07 5534 5817 

church@elanorauniting.com.au 

 

Community Chaplain: Kem Lievano 

0428 450 373 

kemeri@hotmail.com 

Minister: Rev Catherine Solomon 

0438 557 677 

minister@elanorauniting.com.au 

x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

see Mary Flynn for details 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL GIVING 

UCA Southern Gold Coast To give a one-off donation 

BSB: 334-040 A/c 553861193 

To give regularly: Or cash in the box as you leave 

A/C 553861206  Thank you         

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

Adult Fellowship Monday (Part of our Pastoral Care Ministry)  

First Monday of the month at 9.30 for 10am. All welcome. Mary Flynn 5598 8733 
 

Carpenter’s Workshop (Men and women woodwork shed) 

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 8am-12pm.  Kevin Stanley 0409 493 781 
 

Cooinda (Craft/plants and refreshment café) 

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 9am-1pm.  Thursday 9am -11am. Faye Dunne 0400 648 381 
 

DWELL (Youth hub) 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 4.00 – 6.00pm during school terms.  Todd Chamberlain 

0435 180 996, and Email - dwellyouthhub@gmail.com 
 

Kidshope (Primary School mentor program) 

As arranged with Elanora Primary School.  Jan Drury 0407158 779 
 

Ladies Card Group 

First and third Thursdays. Val Sanford 0455 893 881 
 

Leisuretime (Art/craft/games classes) 

Wednesdays during school term. Carol Bell 0407 151 787 
 

Men’s Breakfast 

Meets every few months.  Kingsley Neale 5598 3821  
 

Prayer Meeting 

Thursday morning 8.30am.  Kingsley Neale 5598 3821, Tom Boyd 5533 0233, Mary Flynn 5598 8733 
 
 

Solo Hearts (A social group for women living on their own)   
Meets monthly. Please contact Jan Drury 5598 8005 or 0407158779 
 

 

A Caring Community with Christ 

Sunday 15th May 2022 

 

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 

If you have a notice to include 
for the weekly newsletter, please 

send to the office by Thursday 
8am. 

Assembly and Synod May 2022 - Rev Catherine will be attending the ‘National Assembly’ Conference 6-
9th May and then Liz Mahon will join her for the State ‘Synod in Session’ Conference 13-17th May.  Both 
these events are held at Alexandra Park on the Sunshine Coast, so she will remain up there for the days 
in between.  During this time Catherine will be contactable via email and text messaging (but will not be 
able to respond immediately).  Any urgent concerns please contact the following:  
Administration - Andrew Koczanowski, Pastoral – Kemeri Lievano, Church Council – Rhonda Coleman. 

 
PRAYER POINTS   Prayer Chain – Contact Mary Flynn or Kay Josephs to add a prayer request 

• Please pray for Connect 100 Chaplain Kemeri Lievano as she has fractured her foot. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17 Applecross Way Elanora 

Ph: 07 5534 5817 

church@elanorauniting.com.au 

 

Community Chaplain: Kem Lievano 

0428 450 373 

kemeri@hotmail.com 

Minister: Rev Catherine Solomon 

0438 557 677 

minister@elanorauniting.com.au 

 

 

 

CPR and First Aid Training  

Saturday, May 28 at Living Faith, Carina Heights, AND 

Saturday, June 4 at Burleigh Heads Uniting Church 

2 sessions 

 

CPR training-9.30am to 12pm (9.15am arrival) 

First Aid training-12.45pm to 3.30pm (afternoon tea provided) 

The First Aid course includes the CPR training in the morning. Hence, this is a full day course. 

Participants have the option to undertake CPR training only in the morning session. 

Costs: CPR training -$50 

First Aid training -$110 (includes CPR). Normally $130. 

For further information, registrations and payments see the events page on the Presbytery website at 

www.southmoreton.org.au/ 

 

 

 

 


